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March 4, 2020 

 

The district is working with local, county and state officials to plan for our response to a possible 

outbreak in our area. While there have not been any cases identified at this point, we want to be prepared 

in advance. As we plan we will continue to update the public.  

 

In the meantime, please continue to:  

 Wash hands thoroughly 

 Avoid touching eyes, nose and mouth 

 Cover mouth when coughing and sneezing 

 Keep children home who are exhibiting symptoms they must be fever free for 24 hours 

without the use of fever reducing medicines.  

 Contact the school nurse to report any illnesses 

 

The district is continuing to sanitize the facilities daily to help prevent the spread of germs. We are also 

waiting for guidance from the NJ Department of Education regarding plans in the event of a mandatory 

long-term school closure. This link below from the NJ Department of Health further explains the 

precautions schools can take now to help prevent the spread of the Coronavirus.  

 

If you are traveling internationally please follow the guidelines from the CDC click here. 

 

Latest Update (3/4/20) from NJ Department of Health: Guidance for Schools click here. 

 

This link provides information for the general public: Guidance for the General Public click here. 

 

If you have any questions please contact your school nurse: Click here for contact information:  

 

Other Resources: 

 

CDC Update: Click here 

 

Interesting Letter from NJ School Boards Association:  Click here 

 

Interesting Video on Coronavirus: Click here 

 

Handwashing Video from CDC: Click here 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/index.html
https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/documents/topics/NCOV/COVID19_schools_FINAL_3.4.20.pdf
https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/topics/covid2019_community.shtml
http://www.denville.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=81962&pageId=165628
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/specific-groups/guidance-for-schools.html
https://www.njsba.org/news-publications/reflections/reflections-covid-19-be-prepared-be-informedand-communicate/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Xl2nA_xuHjY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eZw4Ga3jg3E&feature=youtu.be

